
 
 

 
 

March 8, 2023        
 
 
VIA EMAIL –   Laura.quesada@reyesccb.com 
  
Re:  FOIA  23-31 
 
Subject: Requesting a copy of the current or most current beverage agreement in place for 
Oswego High School. 

Dear Ms. Quesada: 

This letter will serve as Oswego Community Unit School District 308’s response to your 
3/2/2023 request under the Freedom of Information Act (5 ILCS 140/1 et seq.), in which you 
asked for the above referenced information.  Attached is the information you requested. 

To promote district transparency and assist others who may have a similar question, go to 
www.sd308.org  and select Our District > Freedom of Information Act Request > FOIA 
Request Responses>FOIA Requests Responses -2023 – click on the link for 23-31 for 
information on previous requests. 

Please be advised that to comply with your FOIA request, the district incurred an expense 
that comprised of the cost of labor and resources used to search for records responsive to 
your request.  

Please let me know if you have additional questions. Thank you. 
 

 
Andrea Wiaduch  
Andrea Wiaduch 
Finance Coordinator/ 
Freedom of Information Officer 
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